Tafova Hawks

]

Principal’s Message School Site Council Vacancies!

We have now been in school for We are looking for three parents to serve as advisors and members of
: almost 2 weeks, and it has been a i our School Site Council (SSC). Site Council members help to create :
: great start! Thank you for making the school plan that focuses on improving student achievement. The
me feel welcome within a new council monitors the progress of the plan throughout the year and :
: community.  I'm excited to see evaluates the school’s instructional program and program. Members :
i where this year will take us. We :: can contribute ideas and share thoughts from other Tafoya parents and :
: have a great night ahead of us on :: families. This is an important job. It is a two year term. Meetings :
: Wednesday! Please join us for Back :: times will be determined by the new team. However, our first :
: to School Night starting at 5:45PMin ¢ meeting will take place on September 10, 4:30 — 5:30PM. Please :
: the cafeteria. The event will go until :: contact Lyssa Perry at lyssa.perry@wijusd.org or come by the SSC :
; 7:00PMin the classrooms. : i Table at Back to School Night!! Our school CANNOT run without a
: : ¢ functioning SSC. :

Lunch Information Birthday Ce/ebrations'
Important Dates: Tafoya Families, it is our every intention Birthdays are a wonderful thing to

Back to School: 9/4 5:45PM to ensure your child becomes celebrate. Each classroom will make
SSC Meeting: 9/10 4:30PM independent can do things on their own. sure your child has an opportunity to
District Meet & Greet: 9/11 We ask that parents only join their
6:00 — 8:00PM students in the cafeteria for special
PTA Meeting: 9/12 6:00PM occasions.

Picture Day: 9/19 We do WANT parents to be a big part of celebrate your child’s birthday,
their child’s life. That being said, we please feel free to send non-edible

celebrate if they wish. However, we
are asking that you keep all birthday
treats at home. If you would still like
to send something to school to

: + would like to invite you to our first items or goodie bags filled with non-
Thank You!! parent-student lunch on September 27" edible items (pencils, erasers, etc.).
Thank you to our newest PTA i More info to follow. Thank you and we appreciate your

¢ Members! support!

: President: Brandi Byrd

Secretary: Trisha Thompson

+ Treasurer: Juanita Barron-Vega
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